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 Important Dates 
 

Jan. 26th 
Faith Sharing 

8:15am 
 

Jan. 26th 
Science Olympiad 

Study meeting 
3:05-4:00pm 

 
Jan. 28th 

CSW Mass 
10:30am 

 
Jan. 28th 

CSW Open House 
11:30 – 2:00pm 

 
Jan. 28 – Feb. 2 
Catholic Schools 

Week 
 

Jan. 31st 
School Mass 

9:15am 
 

Jan. 31st 
CSW Student 
Council Mass 
Sacred Heart 

Parish 
 

Jan. 31st 
Early day 

2:00pm dismissal 
 

Feb. 1st 
Grandparents/VIP  

Luncheon 
 

Feb. 1st 
Petal Meeting 

7:00pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK MASS & 
OPEN HOUSE: 
All families are invited to our Catholic Schools 
Week Parish Mass on Sunday, January 28th at 
10:30am. Students will be participating in various 
parts of the Mass. All students attending the Mass 
are encouraged to wear Mass uniform to represent 
our school. There will be a public/parish open house 
at the school following the Mass. Coffee and 
donuts will be served in front of the school. 
Classrooms will be open from 11:30 – 2:00 pm. If 
you know of a family who is interested in our school, 
please ask them to attend. 
 
STAR TESTING: 
STAR Winter benchmark testing will run from 
Thursday, January 18- Friday, February 2. Please 
look for information about specific testing dates and 
times from your child's teacher. 
 
SCIENCE OLYMPIAD STUDY MEETING: 
Our next Science Olympiad STUDY Meeting will be 
Friday, January 26th in Room 7, 3:05-4:00 pm.  
 
VOLLEYBALL SIGNUPS: 
Girls Volleyball signups are now open online at 
https://www.stanneslodi.org/cyoregistration 
Deadline to sign up is February 3rd.  
If you are interested in coaching the 7/8 volleyball 
team this year, please contact Dan Munoz, 
209.992.7830. 
 
KINDERGARTEN ENROLLMENT PACKETS: 
If you have a child who will be 5 years by September 
1st, please turn in an enrollment form. If you know 
of a family who might be interested in our school, 
please ask them to call the office. 
 
FIRST HOLY COMMUNION REFLECTION: 
February 8th, 2024, 5:15pm – 6:30pm in St. 
Anne’s Hall. This reflection is for the child 
preparing to receive First Holy Communion and 
his/her parents. A time to take a deeper reflection on 
the Sacrament of the Eucharist and create your 
child’s Banner. 
 
 
 
 
 

GRANDPARENTS/VIP LUNCHEON: 
The Grandparents/VIP Luncheon will be 
held Thursday, February 1st.  
Please Note: Classrooms will not be open for 
visits this year. However, we invite all students, 
families, and VIPs to join us at our Open House on 
Sunday, January 28th. 
 
LUNCHEON VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: 
Attention parents who want to be a part of this 
amazing event! Volunteers are needed to make the 
Grandparents/VIP Luncheon a success. Help is 
needed with set-up, serving, and clean-up. SOS 
hours can be earned by volunteering. Please click on 
the link to see the times and to sign up: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080A4FAEAD2
8A6FC1-47156219-2024 
All volunteers must be up to date with Safe 
Environment requirements 
 
YEARBOOK FOTOS: 
St. Anne's community with photos to share with the 
yearbook may use the Community Upload portal by 
using this address link. 
 https://community.lifetouch.com/invite?code=SAC
SYB-24  If asked, the invite code "SACSYB-24" 
should be entered. 
 
FAITH SHARING: 
Join us for our second faith sharing this Friday 
January 26th at 8:15am in Dominican Hall. We will 
continue to share and discuss the use of the Hallow 
App and how it can guide us in fulfilling our 
mission of becoming the disciples God is calling us 
to be.  
 
RAFFLE BASKETS NOT PICKED UP: 
Crab dinner raffle baskets not picked up. 
Basket #18- Impact Sports, the winning number is 
0078878 
Basket #13- UOP Ticket Pack, the winning number 
is 0078756. Please check your tickets. 
 
EARLY DISMISSAL DAY:  
Wednesday, January 31st will be an early day with 
2:00pm dismissal for grades 1-8. 
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Worship   |   Education   |   Purpose  

Feb. 5th 
3rd Gr. Field 

Trip to Library 
9:30am – 12:00pm 

 
Feb. 5th 

5th Grade 
Pasta Dinner 
Fundraiser 

Parent meeting 
6:00pm 

 
Feb. 7th 

Minimum day 
12:00pm dismissal 

 
Feb. 7th 

School Mass 
9:15am 

 
Feb. 8th 

First Holy 
Communion 

reflection 
5:15pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ART AND LUNCH VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: 
Art volunteers and Lunch volunteers are needed. 
Sign-up through sign-up genius, no emails please. 
www.signupgenius.com/tabs/53171DD04A4C8E8C
71-202324   
 
VIRTUE OF THE MONTH: 
January’s virtue is justice. Justice enables one to give 
to each, beginning with God, what is due him.  
“Justice toward men disposes one to respect the 
rights of each and to establish in human 
relationships the harmony that promotes equity with 
regard to persons and to the common good.” CCC 
1807 
 
PRAYER REQUEST: 
The Daughters of Isabella invite you to pray this 
month for our Youth, especially for all fifth-grade 
students. “Lord, we place our children in Your hands 
now and forever. Please be beside them every day 
gently guiding and leading them always. Help them 
to have hope for the future. Smooth their paths, 
protecting and blessing the places they pass. Heal 
their wounds, forgive their mistakes. Give all adults 
in their lives the wisdom, guidance, and grace they 
need to teach them to know and love You. Amen”.  
 
SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR: 
Save the date for our Scholastic Book Fair. February 
5 through February 9th. More details to come about 
shopping times and volunteer opportunities. 
 
FEBRUARY’S MINIMUM DAY: 
February’s minimum day will be Wednesday, Feb. 
7th, which is the first Wednesday of the month. 
Dismissal will be at 12:00pm for all grades. 
Please make note of the change for this month only. 
 
FEBRUARY 13TH SPIRIT DAY: 
Tuesday, February 13th, students may wear red or 
pink tops with uniform bottoms in honor of   
St. Valentine's Day. May we remember to continue 
to show Christ's love to the world as St. Valentine 
did. 
 
MASS ATTENDANCE CARDS: 
Please remember to turn in your Mass attendance 
cards when attending weekend Masses at St. Anne’s 
Church. 
 
 
 
 

SEEDS TUITION ASSISTANCE:  
Families registered in one of our Catholic schools  
are eligible to apply for a SEEDS Scholarship.  
• A family is to complete the application process by  
March 5th, for the following school year. 
• There is a $40 per family application fee, which is  
paid by the family.  
• An application is considered complete and eligible  
for consideration when all the required 
documentation has been filed and verified by March 
5th. Please note it can take several weeks to verify 
information, so it is important to start well  
in advance of March 5th.  
• Applications which are incomplete on March 16th 
will not be eligible for a scholarship.  
• Recipients of a SEEDS scholarship will be  
notified by the school administrator in early June.  
To apply for SEEDS, please click here.  
If you currently have a FACTS account, please use  
your login information. 
 
SECOND SUNDAY MASS VOLUNTEERS: 
Please consider participating in the 2nd Sunday 8:30 
or 10:30am Masses by being a greeter or gift bearer. 
Please use the link to sign up for this wonderful 
opportunity in February, March, April and May.  
 
LODI HIGH SCHOOL: 
Lodi High School's 8th grade parent night will be 
held in the Meehleis Gym on March 7th at 6 pm. 
There will be a presentation by admin and counselors 
then the opportunity to check out tables at the 
department info fair. Scheduling for incoming 8th 
graders will begin on 2/28 through 3/10. For more 
information or enrollment questions for students who 
will be attending Lodi High on an IDA next year 
please email kibrooks@lodiusd.net. 
 
TOKAY HIGH SCHOOL: 
Tokay High School's 8th Grade Parents Night will be 
February 22nd from 6:30-8:00pm in the Big Gym.  
Parents and students will learn about what Tokay has 
to offer. This will be an informational night for non-
feeder schools, students will not be able to register 
for classes. The non-feeder registration night will be 
held later. Please feel free to call 209 331-7990 ext. 
340014, if you have any questions or need additional 
information. 
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St. Anne’s School 
 

extends a special invitation to our 
 

Grandparents and Very Important People Luncheon 
Please join your special student for lunch! 

 

Thursday, February 1st, 2024 

St. Anne’s Hall 
 

Seating times are based on student's last name. 

Please Note: Doors do not open until your seating’s start time: 
 

 

A – J  11:15am – 12:00pm 
 

K – Z 12:15pm – 1:00pm 
 

 

Parents to RSVP on behalf of Students & VIPs via emailed Google form no later 

than Thursday, January 18th. 


